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8 September 2023 

 
Dear Patient, 
 
 
Re: Parkview Branch Surgery at Grahame Park Health Centre relocation to main site at Parkview 
Surgery, Cressingham Road, Watling Clinic.  
 
We are notifying you as a registered patient of the closure of the Parkview Branch Surgery at Grahame Park 
Health Centre on 6 October 2023.  
 
The closure of the Parkview Branch surgery at Grahame Park Health centre is required as the premises is 
planned to be demolished, due to the ongoing new building developments in the Colindale area.   
 
All services will then be relocated to Parkview Surgery, 36 Cressingham Road, Watling Clinic, Edgware, 
HA8 0RW, which is 1 mile away. The distance is;   
 

- 19 minutes walk  
-  5 minutes by car  
- 11 minutes by public transport    

 
There has been additional space created at the Cressingham Road Surgery, to enable all patients to be seen 
and this premises is 1 mile away.       
 
You do not need to do anything, and you will continue to be registered with Parkview Surgery at 
Cressingham Road.  
 
The consolidation of the branch site will allow the practice: 
 

• To offer services from one site  
 

• The surgery telephone number will remain the same 020 8906 7980. 
 

• The main site at Cressingham Road main surgery is open from 8:00 – 6:30 pm Monday to Friday. 
 
If however, you do not wish to remain registered with Parkview Surgery you can find details of other GP surgeries 
in the area on the NHS UK website: https://www.nhs.uk/service-search/GP/LocationSearch/4 . You will just need 
to enter your postcode and it will show you a list of local GP surgeries, including any additional services offered 
and patient reviews. 
 
 
If you have any queries regarding services being moved to Cressingham Road, please contact us on nlphc.lon-
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nc-pcc@nhs.net , you can also speak to the practice who will be happy to assist you.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
   
 
 
 
 
 
Vanessa Piper  
Assistant Director of Primary Care Commissioning & Contracting  
NHS North Central London ICB 
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